Reducing and Discontinuing Resident Alarms

The False Reassurance of Personal Alarms



Our goal is to provide the best possible care for our residents. A growing concern has been the continued use of personal alarms that attach to or are placed next to or near the body of the resident.

We find this practice to be intrusive and undignified to the quality of life of our residents.

We strive to maintain the safest environment possible, but the use of personal alarms has not proven to be of assistance in meeting this goal.